
 

SY26 | Boston Prep Uniform 
At Boston Prep, our uniform is a symbol of our shared commitment to growth, equality, and the 
pursuit of excellence. We wear our uniform as a marker of our Phoenix identity through our virtues: 
courage, compassion, respect, integrity, and perseverance. How we dress sends the message that we 
are dedicated to developing into our Portrait of a Graduate: independent thinkers, conscious 
contributors, creative problem solvers, and tenacious learners. Let's wear it with pride. 
 
We ask all students and families to commit to the Middle School and High School dress codes at all 
times when on our campus. The dress code is as follows:  
 

Middle School High School 

Official Boston Prep Uniform Components: 
 
Tops: Boston Prep Maroon Polo shirts 
(short/long sleeve), Boston Prep Black crew 
neck or quarter zip sweatshirts. (Hoodies are 
not permitted) 
 
Bottoms: Khaki pants, khaki skirts, khaki 
shorts. Shorts and skirts must be within one 
inch of the knee cap. (Leggings are not 
permitted) 
 
Shoes: Closed-toe shoes or sneakers (No 
crocs, foam-runners, or slides) 
 
Hats and Headwear: Hats and other 
headwear (unless for religious purposes) are not 
allowed inside the school building. 
 
Physical Education (PE) Uniform:  

●​ Tops: Grey Boston Prep Athletic 
T-Shirt 

●​ Bottoms: Boston Prep sweatpants only 
●​ PE uniforms are permitted on Gym 

Days ONLY 

Official Boston Prep Uniform Components: 
 
Tops: Boston Prep Black Polo Shirt 
(short/long sleeve), Boston Prep Maroon crew 
neck, or Boston Prep Black quarter zip 
sweatshirts. (Hoodies are not permitted) 
 
Bottoms: Khaki pants, Khaki skirts, or Khaki 
shorts. Shorts and skirts must be within one 
inch above the knee cap. (Leggings are not 
permitted) 
 
Shoes: Closed-toe shoes or sneakers (No crocs, 
foam runners, or slides) 
 
Hats and Headwear: Hats and other 
headwear (unless for religious purposes) are not 
allowed inside the school building. 
 
HS Students are expected to arrive in 
uniform every day. NO Exceptions*. 
 
*Students who have PE will have the option to 
change into the PE uniform at the start of 
class. 

Families may purchase uniform items using the following website: ​
Metroschooluniforms.com 

 

http://metroschooluniforms.com

